
Montgomery Recreation Board
Minutes for August 5, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 5:30.

Last month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.

 

Day Camp:   Renee reported that LEAPS camp was very successful and they were definitely 
interested in coming back next summer. Cam reported that Rec day camp also went well.  They 
both are interested in having David Marchand come to train some emergency procedures 
perhaps write up an emergency action plan for next summer. Donations and 4 campership 
contracts from the Warner Home will be brought to the town clerk.

Basketball court:  The basketball court have been sealed and it looks great. Tiffany Jones has 
volunteered to paint lines.  Thank you, Tiffany.

Summer Sessions: Concerts have run smoothly and been well attended. 

Grounds:  Renee suggested putting up a tennis practice wall.  The camp kids were very 
interested in tennis and it would be helpful for learning skills.  Avery Stanley donated top soil 
and trucking for the soccer field repairs. 

Arts for the Parks:  The annual event will be held on October 12.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35.

Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


